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Ramaekers

Dear Camden council members,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my full support for my neighbour who has requested 

the felling of a very large lime tree located at 79 Parkhill Road. I understand that the Camden Tree Section has 

identified this tree as needing removal due to its deteriorating health.

The tree in question is undoubtedly a prominent and majestic presence in our neighbourhood, contributing to 

the charm and beauty of our street. However, it has come to my attention that this tree¿s condition has 

worsened over time, making it a potential hazard. As a responsible member of this community, I firmly believe 

that safety must be our top priority.

I share the concerns of my neighbour and fear for the safety of our children, residents, and property. The size 

of the tree makes it particularly risky during adverse weather conditions, and it is crucial that action is taken to 

mitigate potential dangers.

While it is regrettable to lose such a magnificent tree, I sincerely hope that when it is felled, it will be replaced 

with a more appropriately sized tree or suitable greenery. This way, we can ensure the continued 

enhancement of our street¿s aesthetics while prioritising the safety and well-being of our community.

In conclusion, I urge the Camden Council to consider this request seriously and prioritise the removal of this 

large and potentially dangerous tree. Let us work together to maintain the charm of our street while 

safeguarding the lives and property of its residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I trust that you will make the right decision for our 

community¿s well-being.

Sincerely,

VR
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